
 
 
24 September 2025 

 

Introduction of a Tourist Fee in Mauritius – Effective 1 October 2025 

  

Dear Valued Partner, 

 

We wish to inform you that the Government of Mauritius has introduced a compulsory 
Tourist Fee of EUR 3 per guest per night, effective 1 October 2025. 

 

This fee will apply to all guests aged 12 years and above staying in licensed tourist 
accommodations across the island, including hotels, guesthouses, villas, and 
residences. The contribution will be collected directly upon check out at our resorts on 
behalf of the Mauritius Revenue Authority (MRA). 

 

Funds raised through this initiative will support sustainable tourism projects and the 
continued enhancement of the island’s infrastructure, ensuring Mauritius remains a 
world-class destination for all visitors. 

 

We kindly seek your support in sharing this information with your customers who hold 
reservations on or after 1 October 2025. 

 

Our team remains at your disposal for any additional information. 

 

With warm regards, 

Luca Guerra 

Vice President Sales & Marketing 

 


